
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

DEMOLITION, FOUNDATION AND STRUCTURAL 
UNDERWAY!  

Over the last month, we have been resolving several structural 
components in the building as we construct a solid foundation for 
the building going forward. We have built and filled in the 
mezzanine area around the auditorium. This has really opened 
the second floor and created so much space for future use. We 
have replaced rotted wood structures in the basement that were 
uncovered during demolition and poured concrete slab. WE are 
prepping to pour a new retaining wall to support the structure for 
years to come. John Gumm is resting on a sure foundation going 
forward. 

WHAT’S NEXT 

Demolition will continue and framing will begin next. Electrical 
pathways will start to go in and equipment will start to be 
delivered. The new retaining wall will be poured and go in next 
month. 
 
 

JOHN GUMM BUILDING PROJECT UPDATE 
Columbia County, OR 

Basement Pony Wall Framing and Concrete: Hole cover removed 
for photo purposes only, then immediately reinstalled 

Rebar at Retaining Wall Roofing 

Level 2 Mezzanine Floor Infill 
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